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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:42 AM
To: 'Katherine Compton'
Subject: RE: rates

Good morning Ms. Compton, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Katherine Compton [mailto:katherinecompton304@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: re: rates 
 
My electric bill went up from $109 to $149 a few months ago. Now Gulf Electric wants to raise rates again. As 
a single older woman, this will put a hardship on my budget. Please reconsider another hike to the electric bills 
which are already so high. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Katherine Compton 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 12, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00358-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:35 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: rates

160186 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:29 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: rates 
 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Katherine Compton [mailto:katherinecompton304@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: re: rates 
 
My electric bill went up from $109 to $149 a few months ago. Now Gulf Electric wants to raise rates again. As 
a single older woman, this will put a hardship on my budget. Please reconsider another hike to the electric bills 
which are already so high. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Katherine Compton 




